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September Newsletter: 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are delighted to share some 

highlights and upcoming events from 

across our school community this 

September. 

Dodgeball Tournament Success 

This month, students showcased their 

energy and teamwork in our Dodgeball 

Tournament. It was fantastic to see such 

enthusiasm, sportsmanship, and 

collaboration on display. Congratulations 

to all teams for their effort and spirit. 
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Gaelic Football Workshop 

 

Our Year 3 and 5 students had the opportunity to take part in a special Gaelic football workshop, hosted by the 

chairman of the local Gaelic Football club in Hanoi, The Viet Celts. Our students were excited to try this traditional 

Irish sport which combines the skills of basketball, volleyball and soccer into an enjoyable sport for all abilities!  
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Our after-school activity programme is now 

underway, offering students a wide variety of 

opportunities to explore their interests and 

talents. From creative arts to academic clubs 

and sports, participation levels are high, and 

it is wonderful to see students engaging 

beyond the classroom 
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Football League Kick-Off 
 

We are excited to announce that our school football league 

has begun, with the first matches taking place in Term 1. 

Students are looking forward to developing their skills, 

representing their school with pride, and enjoying 

competitive play in a supportive environment. 
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Parent–Teacher Conferences 

 

Parent–Teacher Conferences (PTCs) will be held from 6–10 October. These are an important 

opportunity for families to connect with teachers, review student progress, and set goals for 

the months ahead. Please look out for scheduling information from your child’s class teacher. 

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to an exciting term ahead, filled with 

learning, growth, and community spirit. 

 

Kind regards, 

Michael David Ogden 

Principal 

 

 




